
TOWN OF PRINCETON 
Meeting Minutes 

Trustees of Trust Funds 
January 13, 2016 

 
 
 
In attendance:  K. Heman, P.Mighdoll, S.Mirick 
 
Discussion 
 
Late last year, Terry Hart paid for two expenditures from his own pocket and would like 
to be reimbursed. Both of these are within the scope of the Bullock Tennis Fund. 
 
We reviewed several PDFs that support his request: 
• Terry’s request which describes these expenditures 
• Two paid invoices 
• A bill schedule. 
Of course, Terry won’t be reimbursed for sales tax and we’ve prepared the bill schedule 
accordingly. 
 
We also reviewed copies of approval messages from a majority of his committee 
members: 
• Dale Stafford -- daleannstafford@gmail.com 
• Geri Novia -- gnovia@aol.com 
• Rusty Sampson -- rustysamdog@aol.com 
 
The Trustees of Trust Funds reviewed this request and unanimously approved it. We 
completed a bill schedule. 
 
The documents will be forwarded to the Town Accountant for payment. 
 
 
 


